
Exhibit EE. North Park Site Office of
Cultural Development Letter of Site

Recommendation 



October 27, 2016 

Dr. Malcolm K. Shuman 

SURA, Inc. 

P.O. Box 14414 

Baton Rouge, LA 70898-4414 

RE: Proposed Development - 21.65 acres 

Lafayette Parish, LA 

Dear Dr. Shuman: 

This is in response to your letter received September 15, 2016, concerning the above-referenced 

Louisiana Economic Development project. The Louisiana Division of Archaeology does not believe that 

an archaeological survey of this property is necessary. This property has a low potential to contain 

significant archaeology deposits. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Rachel Watson in the Division of Archaeology 

at rwatson@crt.la.gov or (225) 342-8165.  

Sincerely, 

Phil Boggan, Assistant Secretary 

Office of Cultural Development 
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